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Hi Everyone; 
Summer has slipped away from us. The weather for the last shoot was cool, unlike 
what we just had this past week!! I’m ready for fall. We had 12 shooters on Sept. 2nd 
and the Top Gun was had by Frank Bevard. 
Several inductees into the Hall of Shame: George Kidner dry balled, and Rick Horton 
wanted to reinforce his place in the hall too, he sent a double load down range, at 
the wrong target 
 
The next shoot is our 2 day- Woods Walk on October 7th and 8th. I hope the weather 
has cooled off a little by then. I’m planning on camping and hope others will join me. 
I will be setting up the targets Friday mid-morning (let the dew dry up a little before 
heading into the woods). I’ll take as much help as I can get. We have left several 
targets out in the woods so that makes it much easier, but a few need attention and 
all will need to be painted. 
I spoke to Steve Larue about having a smooth bore match again, like last year and 
he’s all in! So those with a smoothie, be sure to bring them. 
 
Here is a shout-out to Ken Netting, he had an emergency appendectomy since the 
last shoot. I hear he is on the mend, not sure if he will make it up to Centerburg  for 
woodswalk, but hope he can at least drop in on us. Get Well Soon Ken!! 
 
Reminder for everyone to check out the web site, Joyce Harkless has done a great 
job keeping it up to date. If you need to look at newsletters, she has them posted on 
there as well as a bunch of pictures.  
 
Mark Hazel 
Pres. 
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